
 

RECORDER CLUB AT LUNCHTIMES 

10.11.2021 

Dear parents/carers of children who attend lunch time recorder club, 

As you know we have reviewed our RA in light of the high local rate of covid-19. We are 

aiming to continue to offer a broad curriculum while reducing the risk of spreading covid-19. 

This is to keep children, families and staff well. It is also to reduce the risk of staff having to 

self-isolation which presents challenges in relation to the school operating typically.  

As a result of reviewing our RA, we will not allow children from different classes to sing or 

blow instruments at the same time due to the cumulative aerosol transmission. 

Unfortunately this means lunchtime recorder club will not be able to continue. The class 

teachers have explained this to the children.  

We will continue to review our RA regularly as the rate locally, though beginning to decline, 

still remains high. We hope the local risk reduces soon. 

With many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Zoe Avastu 

Headteacher 

 


